From: Office of the Registrar

To:

Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -EB-2022-0200
Date: Thursday, November 24, 2022 12:06:38 PM
----- Original Message-----

From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Thursday, November 24, 2022 9:59 AM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2022-11-24

-- Case Number --
EB-2022-0200

-- Name --
Marilyn Cochrane

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

To whom it may concern,

I STRONGLY OBIJECT to an increase to residential gas prices. My gas bill has already increased substantially
recently, and as a senior on a fixed income, I simply cannot afford to pay more for my heating. Please do not allow
any further increases to gas prices, as I will be forced to sell my home if my costs of living keep increasing. I
support our efforts to curb inflation, so please align yourself with this effort by NOT approving this price increase
and stop out of control inflation. Thank you.

-- Receive a copy of the decision? --
Yes

-- Attachment --





